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From:
Sent: 08 December 2019 11:45
To: _WEB_Local Plan
Cc:
Subject: CONSULTATION - SUPPORT PS29 removal from local Plan 

Attachments: PS29 COMMENTS_190114a.pdf

To whom it may concern 

 

I support the removal of PS 29 [Ganzell Lane Fields and Meadows] from the Draft plan because PS 29 is too 

important to the landscape character of our local setting and environment.  Other sites are more 

appropriate for development opportunity that are located near the Cam and Dursley Train Station and 

Motorway links.   My previous comments from Local Plan Review explain the importance and 

appropriateness of protecting PS29 for its' distinctive landscape contribution and character. 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

 


